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January 2, 2014
Via Electronic Filing

Ms. Betty McCauly

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
Administration/Docketing

180 East Broad Street, 11" Floor
Columbus, OH 43215-3793

Re: Letter of Notification of Compliance for Northwest Ohio Wind
Energy, LLC, Case No. 13-0197-EL -BGN, for “ Staff Report Condition
#10, Completion of Construction”

Dear Ms. McCauly:

Joint Exhibit 2 to the October 28, 2013 Joint Stipulation and
Recommendation by Northwest Ohio Wind Energy, LLC (“Northwest”), the
Ohio Power Siting Board Staff (*OPSB Staff”) and the Ohio Farm Bureau
Federation identified an agreed upon set of conditions and commitments
pertaining to select access roads to be constructed after a first pre-
construction conference.

Within this set of conditions and commitments, “ Staff Report Condition #10”
requires that:

As the information becomes known, the Applicant shall provide to Staff
the date on which construction will begin, the date on which construction
was completed, and the date on which the facility begins commercial
operation.

This letter is to inform the OPSB Staff that Northwest is in compliance with
the above mentioned commitment. The construction of the select access
roads was completed on December 27, 2013. A member of the OPSB Staff,
Ms. Christina Burri, also completed asite visit on that day.

If you have any questions please call at the number listed above.

Sincerdly,

Sally W. Bloomfield

cc. Grant Zeto; Christina Burri
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